
Year 2 Newsletter – Term 4 
  

 

??? 

Welcome back. 

We hope that are all had an enjoyable break and ready for a fantastic term of learning 

ahead.  

Please ensure all clothing items are named, this includes PE kit and forest school clothes. 

You would be surprised how much unnamed ‘lost’ clothing we end up with! 

Mrs Jones, Mrs Kerbey and Mr Trevallion      

PE 

PE days are as follows: 

Monday and Friday  

Please note that this is a change of day for Starling class.  

Please come to school in PE kit. 

Forest School 
 This term we will continue taking part in forest school activities on site on Friday afternoons.  

We will be out in all weathers so it is important that children have old, warm 

clothes, including a waterproof coat and wellies. 

We do have waterproof trousers in school but if you would prefer your child to wear their own 

then please feel free to send them in. 

Please find the dates below that your child’s class will be taking part and will need to bring 

clothes to change into.  

Come to school in PE kit (see below) with forest school clothes in a bag to change into. 

Starling Class Goldfinch Class 
23rd February 

8th March 
22nd March 

1st March 
15th March 

 

 

 

 


